July 6, 2021

Parents and Guardians:
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Brimfield School cafeteria is pleased to announce a new food service system. The new system is a component of Skyward and will be available for the 2021-2022 school year. The new system is not fully integrated and ready for use as of this date, but will be by the start of school. Lunch ID’s should be the same as previous years for existing students. You will no longer be able to use MySchoolBucks for online payments, it has been closed. Any money left over from the 2020-2021 school year will be transferred into the new lunch accounts. I will still be excepting cash, or checks at registration, just not credit/debit payments at this time. Once school starts, E-funds will be available for credit/debit payments. You will be able to access this through your Skyward account online. Skyward charges a fee for credit/debit payments of 3.2% + $.20. If you choose to use your checking/savings account, Skyward only charges $1.  If you have an existing Skyward account, you will not need to change it. When you log into your account, you will see a food service option. This is where you will make payments, if you so choose, and have access to your child’s lunch account, similar to MySchoolBucks. Please do not hesitate to reach out to me with any questions. I am still involved in training/implementation at this time, but will try to answer any questions you may have. 

Petrina Winkelman
Cafeteria Manager
petrina.winkelman@brimfield309.com
309-446-3349, ext. 1226

